
 

December 2023
Welcome to Arts Center Task Force's newsletter, where you can find the latest news

about the Mid-Columbia Performing Arts Center (MCPAC)!

Our mission remains unwavering: to build and operate the MCPAC, a vibrant, state-
of-the-art facility for artistic expression and innovation. Thanks to our donors,
volunteers, and the dedication of our incredible team, we've made substantial

progress toward beginning construction of the MCPAC.

 

Fundraising Breakfast
Thank you to all who attended our

Fundraising Breakfast on Wednesday,
December 6th. The event was held at

CG Catering's Event Center. Thanks to
their wonderful staff the room was

decked in holiday cheer!

A big thank you to our gold
sponsor Washington River Protection
Solutions (WRPS, Karl Dye, TRIDEC -

Tri-City Development Council for
emceeing. Stephanie Steele for
performing for our guests, Mid-

Columbia Ballet Artistic Director Debra
Rogo for speaking, and to CG Public
House and Catering for taking such

good care in hosting us.

Our drive and passion for our mission is
stronger than ever. Your continued
support is what keeps us going. ❤️

​

Hiring for Executive Director -

The hunt is on for our new Executive Director! With
applicants coming in from all over we are excited to

https://www.artscentertaskforce.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/washington-river-protection-solutions-wrps-/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/tridec---tri-city-development-council/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cg-public-house-and-catering/
https://www.artscentertaskforce.com/gala


move forward with the interview process. Our
listing for the position was on our website, LinkedIn,
Indeed, and shared throughout our social platforms
and networks.

Upcoming Events

On May 4, 2024, ACTF is hosting our First Annual Mid-Columbia Performing Arts Center
Spring Gala "Under the Lights" at The REACH Museum! See more about it here.

Check Out Our Website!

We're in the process of updating ACTF's website, and we invite you to check it out.
Questions about us? see our Frequently Asked Questions! Keep checking in to see what's
new.

Public Presentations

December 8 - 10, and 17, 2023

ACTF had a table in the lobby at Richland
High School's Auditorium during the multiple
showings for the Mid-Columbia Ballet's
Nutcracker, and for the Mid-Columbia
Symphony & Mastersingers' Holiday Concert!

https://www.artscentertaskforce.com/gala
https://www.artscentertaskforce.com/
https://www.artscentertaskforce.com/faq


If you’d like us to speak to your club or organization, please contact us at
info@artscentertaskforce.com.

The Studio on Symons Street Happenings

Need event, rehearsal, small performance, podcast and meeting space? Check out ACTF's
Studio on Symons Street at 704 Symons in Richland. We have a wide range of video and
audio equipment available for recordings, including green screen and a full range of lighting
equipment. Contact Amber Maiden for details and tours. amber@artscentertaskforce.com

Thank you for being an integral part of the Arts Center Task Force family. Stay engaged,
stay inspired and let's keep the arts alive in Mid-Columbia!

P.S. Follow us on social media and visit our website for the latest news and behind-the-
scenes glimpses of our progress!
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